
Central New York Regional Planning & Development Board 
 

126 N. Salina Street, Suite 200, Syracuse, New York 13202 • Tel. (315) 422-8276 • Fax: (315) 422-9051 
Kathleen A. Rapp, Chair David V. Bottar, Executive Director 

 

 

 

Serving the Counties of Cayuga, Cortland, Madison, Onondaga and Oswego 
www.cnyrpdb.org              mail@cnyrpdb.org 

NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release— 8/17/16 
Contact: Anne Saltman 
Tel: (315) 422-8276 ext 206; E-mail: asaltman@cnyrpdb.org  

 
Town of Skaneateles Seeks Public Input on 

the Open Space Plan 
 

Skaneateles, N.Y. — Members of the Skaneateles Open Space Committee invite the public to 
submit comments on the draft Open Space Plan. The report contains goals, recommendations, 
maps, and photographs and is posted online at http://www.townofskaneateles.com. A hard copy 
is also available at the Skaneateles Town Hall. 
 
The report was compiled in cooperation with community stakeholders including elected officials, 
residents, farmers, and agency representatives. To help guide the planning process, the Central 
New York Regional Planning and Development Board (CNY RPDB) is serving as a consultant to 
the Open Space Committee. Funding was awarded through Governor Andrew M. Cuomo’s 
Cleaner, Greener Communities (CGC) program, which aims to affect fundamental changes to 
local and regional sustainable growth strategies to offer economic growth through jobs and lowered 
infrastructure costs, while also addressing environmental issues and improving community health, 
resiliency, safety, and livability. 
 
The Committee goals were to identify and prioritize land parcels for open space conservation 
and to develop recommendations that would protect natural and cultural resources, support 
agricultural sustainability, and protect Skaneateles Lake water quality. The planning process 
provided an opportunity to identify unique and valued sites and to present cost effective tools to 
protect them.  
 
The online review period for the report will end on August 31st. A public meeting is scheduled 
for 6:30 PM on September 1st at the Skaneateles Town Hall (24 Jordan Street) at which time 
comments will be received.  
 
For additional information, please contact Anne Saltman, CNY RPDB, at 422-8276 ext. 206 or at 
asaltman@cnyrpdb.org  
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The Central New York Regional Planning and Development Board is a public agency that was established in 1966 

by Cayuga, Cortland, Madison, Onondaga and Oswego counties under the provisions of Article 12B of the New 

York State General Municipal Law.  The CNY RPDB is governed by a board of directors appointed by its five 

member counties. The agency provides a comprehensive range of services associated with the growth and 

development of communities in CNY with a focus on five key program areas including economic development, 

energy management, land use and transportation, environmental management, and regional information services. 

For more information about the Central New York Regional Planning and Development Board, visit the CNY 

RPDB’s website at http://www.cnyrpdb.org. 
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